
 

Resolution of the OGP Steering Committee Regarding the Role, Appointment and 
Engagement of OGP Ambassadors 

March 20, 2025 

 
Acknowledging the importance of OGP Ambassadors in advancing the Partnership’s strategic 
priorities at country, thematic, and global levels, and recognizing the need to streamline the 
selection process to ensure their timely recruitment while maintaining transparency, inclusivity, 
and strategic alignment, the OGP Steering Committee hereby resolves to:  
 

1.​ Mandate the OGP CEO, in collaboration with the Leadership Subcommittee, to review and 
refine the selection criteria, terms of reference (including term length and offboarding), 
and overall selection processes to ensure clarity, effectiveness, and alignment with OGP’s 
broader strategic objectives. 

2.​ Delegate decision-making authority to the OGP CEO for the final selection of OGP 
Ambassadors, following consultation with the broader Steering Committee to gather input 
on the selection criteria, terms of reference, and the list of potential candidates. 

3.​ Prioritize collective efforts to recruit up to three new OGP Ambassadors by the OGP 
Global Summit in October 2025.  

 
 
 

 


